
Current report No. 5/2020 

Subject: Postponement of Cyberpunk 2077 release 

Legal basis: Art. 17 of the Market Abuse Regulation (MAR) 

In relation to Current Report no. 1/2020 of 16 January 2020 the Management Board of CD PROJEKT 

S.A., headquartered in Warsaw, Jagiellońska 74, hereby announces that, earlier today, it undertook the 

decision to postpone the previously announced release of Cyberpunk 2077 until 19 November 2020. 

The decision is connected with the need to apply final touches and bugfixes to the game. These activities 

require the Company to secure additional time, and do not affect the game’s finalized content, gameplay 

features and hands-on tests, which commenced this week and involve independent journalists from 

around the world. 

 

 

Disclaimer: 

This English language translation has been prepared solely for the convenience of English speaking 

readers. Despite all the efforts devoted to this translation, certain discrepancies, omissions or 

approximations may exist. In case of any differences between the Polish and the English versions, the 

Polish version shall prevail. CD PROJEKT, its representatives and employees decline all responsibility 

in this regard. 


